Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 4:00 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients

Subject: PCE Friday 12/11/2020 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,
This week’s Friday Family Email Message has the following information to share:

1. During our December student materials pick up, a golden colored “Tech Tips for Chromebooks” flyer was included

with the materials. This flyer explains some best practices for your student to perform nightly on their Chromebook to
help elevate any connection errors. At the end of each day, when students are done with schoolwork, they should clear

the cache and shut down the Chromebook by holding down the power button.

2. Everett Public Schools has partnered with Curriculum Associates to offer an online webinar for our families with
students utilizing i-Ready. Families will learn:

e How the i-Ready Diagnostic is used to create a personalized learning path for each student
e Ideas for motivating learners, monitoring progress, and supporting our students when they need assistance
e Tips and resources to support families in preparing for the next i-Ready diagnostic Assessment

The i-Ready Family webinar will be on Wednesday, January 6 at 6:00pm. Families can register
here: https://cainc.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN _e-F4Hr4dR1Ccpx2FDiX74Q

3. Next Friday, December 18, is our second PRIDE Assembly for the year. We will recognize students for showing
Respect. Parents of students to be recognized will be invited to attend.

We hope you have a wonderful weekend.

Marti Shefveland
Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes
Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES
Click HERE to reserve Library books for pick up Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Attachments:
&Jmessages/attachments/56502d91ae063ba24e612dac51ed3d02/Tech Tips for Chromebooks.pdf (214.1 KB)

& messages/attachments/4df8a34e5286b9be402b9e5ae959437a/i-
Ready Supporting Student Learning at Home Webinar.pdf (329.8 KB)

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the
Blackboard service, please unsubscribe.
Penny Creek Elementary | 4117 132nd Street SE, Everett, WA 98208 | 425-385-7200


https://storage.googleapis.com/pt04-1/messages/attachments/56502d91ae063ba24e612dac51ed3d02/Tech_Tips_for_Chromebooks.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt04-1/messages/attachments/56502d91ae063ba24e612dac51ed3d02/Tech_Tips_for_Chromebooks.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt04-1/messages/attachments/56502d91ae063ba24e612dac51ed3d02/Tech_Tips_for_Chromebooks.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt04-1/messages/attachments/4df8a34e5286b9be402b9e5ae959437a/i-Ready_Supporting_Student_Learning_at_Home_Webinar.pdf
https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910
https://cainc.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_e-F4Hr4dR1Ccpx2FDiX74Q

